
Sunday November 1 & 1953 

On Sunday November 1, the Board of Trustees met and interviewed 

a Mt. & Mrs. Vandorick for the job of Sexton and his wife. 

The Board was impressed by them although they were catholic /7

and he said that he smoked, but would not smoke on the premises, 

after much discussion the Board decided against them. The 

also ran two ads in the Philadelphia Inquirer. The first 

week nine ads were received in answer to the job, the 

second week only three ads were received. 

On Tuesday night November 3, three members of the Board of 

Trustees met at the Metropolitan Opera House at Broad and 

Poplar Streets to interview a man named Leon Grzybowski of 

624 N. 5th Street Philadelphia, who was recommended to us 

by Pastor remetreus in answer to our appeei for a sexton to 

fill Ernie Harris job. Bro. Oscar Schmeal was to take the 

Bro. and his wife through the church on 7ednesday November 4, 

to sho7 them just what has to be done. 

November 15, 1953 

A motion wns made by Bro. Oscar l'chmesca and second by Bro. 

MacPherson to have six keys made for the organ and to have 

them stamped from 1 to 6. To be given to those who are 

prospects to play the organ in the future each one to sign 

for his or her key with a promise not to lend or have a 

duplicate key made at any time. 

The Board of Trustees also decided to have the locks on the 

front door changed, as there are too many keys in circulation. 

Also to have them st•r:mped from 1 to 14, and for each one to 

sign for his or her key with the promise not to '1.9.17"e a 

duplicate key made at any time without the consent of 

the Board. 

Charles MacPherson 

Secretary 


